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 HEADTEACHER MESSAGE

SPOTLIGHT ON THE WONDER WEB

CLASS ATTENDANCE %

Overall attendance this week for the whole school  95.8 % 

ATTENDANCE STATS 

NUMBER OF LATE PUPILS

"May you never be too old to search the skies on Christmas Eve."

There is something very magical about working in a primary school at such a special time of year. We
talked on Monday about our excitement for Christmas during assembly and also how we might at times
feel overwhelmed. The children came up with fantastic strategies, which were shared, that we have
implemented this week. We have all enjoyed a winter themed film within our classes and on Thursday our
children enjoyed a lovely Christmas dinner followed by their Christmas party! On behalf of all of the staff, I
would like to wish everyone a happy Christmas and New Year! We look forward to welcoming everyone
back to school on Monday 8th January 2024.  Enjoy the break and this special time of year with your
loved ones.

 Mrs L. Wilson
Headteacher

This academic year we have opened up our Wonder Web.  Each half term, every class has visited to revisit
and apply skills taught in D&T. Also, we have created those 'wow' moments with our scientific experiments

too! The children have made a range of food including biscuits and soup and have made cans move using
balloons as well as skewering balloons without them popping! Take a look at the pictures below to see the

awe and wonder created around our curriculum through the Wonder Web!



NEWSLETTER
F R I D A Y ,  2 2 N D  D E C E M B E R ,  2 0 2 3

 

Monday 8th January
2024

School re-opens for
Spring Term

Tuesday 10th
Y6 Residential

Meeting for Parents
5.00 - 6.00pm

Friday 12th 
South Ribble Fun

Fitness Club 
3.00 - 4.00pm

Friday 12th 
Miss Macdonald

‘Let’s Go Sing’
Lunchtime Club

Tuesday 16th 
Y5 Mrs Esa’s Debate

Club 
3.00 - 4.00pm

Thursday 18th
Y6 Miss Passerini’s SATs

Revision Club
3.00pm - 4.00pm

Thursday 18th KS2 Music Concert
8.40am & 6.00pm

    
U P C O M I N G  D I A R Y  

D A T E S

BIRTHDAY SHOUT OUT!

Happy birthday to the children who
have been celebrating this week and

a big ‘THANK YOU’ to: 

Sophia S in Y3 for ‘Little Leaders:
Visionary Women Around the World’
by Vashti Harrison

Lydia B in Y4 for ‘Song of the Dolphin
Boy’ by Elizabeth Laird

Willow L-M in Y6 for ‘Code Name
Bananas’ by David Walliams

This week I have really enjoyed seeing lots of
children in school getting over and above
letters for such fantastic behaviour. I have also
been impressed by some great lining up at
the end of dinner. I cannot wait to see
everyone refreshed and ready for a new half
term in January! Have a lovely Christmas.
Miss Pass 

B E H A V I O U R  F O C U S

TOAST SPRING TERM
Parents of childen in Years 1 - 6, please remember to order
toast on Spider for next term before we return in January.

School Re-opens on 
MONDAY 8TH JANUARY

KS2 MUSIC CONCERT

The Music Concert for KS2 takes place on Thursday 18th
January.  Please indicate your attendance on School Spider.

EDUCATIONAL VISITS

A reminder to complete the consent
form and make payment on Spider

for the Y1 visit to Blackpool Zoo
taking place in January and the Y5

visit to London in February.

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/media/946199/send-newsletter-autumn-2023.pdf
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